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Richard Bangart, Director #

Office of State Programs (03D23)
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555,

Dear Mr. Bang

The purpose of this letter is to seek your assistance, in the
interest of our new Federal-State partnership, in assisting
Massachusetts and other New England States in our training-
initiatives.

As you know the New England States, of which four are Agreement
States, work very closely together as a regional group under the
New England Radiological Health Committee and meet on an annual
basis for the purpose of training and information exchange.
Since a number of staff of the Massachusetts Radiction Control
Program have expressed interest to me in attending the Root
Cause/ Incident Investigation Workshop G205, I decided to seek
interest from the other New England States with the thought of
requesting that the training course, which is listed as TBD for
both dates and locations, be brought to Massachusetts. A survey
of the States showed that Massachusetts has 10-individuals; New
Hampshire has 3 individuals; Connecticut has 4 individuals; and,
Vermont, Maine and Rhode Island have at least 1 individual each,
bringing the total to 20 individuals minimum.

I am requesting that consideration be given to conducting this
training course in Massachusetts sometime during January,
February or March 1998. It is understood that the attendees
would be responsible for travel costs and per diem. I would be
responsible for securing a meeting location as well as reasonable
hotel accommodations and any other arrangements that would need
to be made to accommodate the training staff. I think this would
be an excellent opportunity to demonstrate an innovative way to
share our mutual training needs. With a little twisting on my
part, I received an indication from Dennis Sollenberger that
there was a possibility he could get tuition waived and if there
is sufficient interest could perhaps get the course put on at
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in Massachusetts? I then, going the next step, am asking why not

We would appreciate your serious and positive co
please call me atthis request and if you have any questions regardincideration of

617-727-6214. ng this letter,

Sincerely,
?"

DN
Robert M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program

:Pjd

cc:
Duncan White, NRC/ Region INew England Radiation Control Program Directors|

Stan Marshall, Chairman, OAS, NevadaI
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Mr. Robert M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program

: Department of Public Hea'th
_ office of Heahh and Human Services
' 305 South Street,7th Floor
Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

Dear Mr. Hallisey:

This is in response to your December 22,1997 letter in which you requested that the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) present the Root Causelincident investigation Workshop
(G-205) in the New England area.

The current G-205 courses for fiscal year 1998 have been scheduled and are currently sized to
meet NRC's training needs, which are primarily based on the reactor regulatory program. The
training budget does not contain any additional funds for presentation of an additional G-205
course; it is also unlikely that future funding would be available. Current budget projections
support training for NRC personnel only.

If the New England States wish to hire the NRC contractu m present the course for them with
a material focus to the course, they may wish to contact tm contractor directly and arrange for
a course. The contractor is Conger and Elsea and their tek| We number is 770-926-1131.

If you have any questions on this letter, please call me at 301-415-3340 or Dennis Sollenberger
at 301-415 2819.

Sincerely,

Original Sgned By
RICHARD L BANGART
Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

cc: Roland Fletcher, Chairman, OAS
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''
, From Ken Raglin

To : .. JLR1, IJR, WND1.WNP9.DMS4
Dates' 1/27/98 12:39pm
subject CONCURRENCE in letter to Mass. -P.eply

I concur in the enema and have no other cotunents.-

CC: WND1.WNP9.KJK, WND1.NNP9.RLB2
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+o # January 28, 1998

Mr. Robert M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program
Department of Public Health
Office of Health and Human Services
305 South Street,7th Floor
Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

Dear Mr. Hallisey:

This is in response to your December 22,1997 letter in which you requested that the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) present the Root Cause/ Incident investigation Workshop
(G-205) in the New England area.

The current G 205 courses for fiscal year 1998 have been scheduled and are currently sized to
meet NRC's training needs, which are primarily based on the reactor regulatory program. The
training budget does not contain any additional funds for presentation of an additional G-205
course, it is also unlikely that future funding would be available. Current budget projections
support training for NRC personnel only,

if the New England States wish to hire the NRC contractor to present the course for them with
a material focus to the course, they may wish to contact the contractor directly and arrange for
a course. The contractor is Conger and Elsea and their telephone number is 770-926-1131.

If you have any questions on this letter, please call me at 301-415-3340 or Dennis Sollenberger
at 301-415-2819.

Sincerely,
0/
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Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs [
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cc: Roland Fletcher, Chairman, OAS
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#Richard Bangart, Director

Office of State Programs (03D23)
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Bang :

The purpos of this letter is to seek your assistance, in the
interest of our new Federal-State partnership, in assisting
Massachusetts and other New England States in our training
initiatives.

As you know the New England States, of which four are Agreement
States, work very closely together as a regional group under the
New England Radiological Health Committee and meet on an annual
basis for the purpose of training and information exchange.
Since a number of staff of the Massachusetts Radiation Control
Program have expressed interest to me in attending the Root
Cause/ Incident Investigation Workshop G205, I decided to seek
interest from the other New England States with the thought of
requesting tha: the training course, which is listed as TB0 for
both dates and locations, be brought to Massachusetts. A survey
of the States showed that Massachusetts has 10 individuals; New
Hampshire has 3 individuals; Connecticut has 4 individuals; and,
Vermont, Maine and Rhode Island have at least 1 individual each,
bringing the total to 20 individuals minimum.

I am requesting that consideration be given to conducting this
training course in Massachusetts sometime during January,
February or March 1998. It is understood that the attendees
would be responsible for travel costs and per diem. I would be
responsible for securing a meeting location as well as reasonable
hotel accommodations and any other arrangements that would need
to be made to accommodate the training staff. I think this would
be an excellent opportunity to demonstrate an innovative way to
share our mutual training needs. With a little twisting on my
part, I received an indication from Dennis Sollenberger that
there was a possibility he could get tuition waived and if there
is sufficient interest could perhaps get the course put on at
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Kingiof Prussia. .I_then, going the next step, am asking why notin Massachusetts?
*

We would appreciate your. serious and positive consideration of.

this request and if you have any questions regarding this letter,please call me at 617-727-6214.,

Sincerely,,
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Robert M. Hallisey, Director
Radiation Control Program,
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; cc: New England Radiation Control Program Directors
: Duncan White, NRC/ Region I
' Stan Marshall, Chairman, OAS, Nevada-
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